

Name:..... Class

A WRITTEN TEST 1

Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-------------------|--------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>pa</u> rade | B. <u>wa</u> ste | C. <u>la</u> ter | D. <u>gr</u> avy |
| 2. A. <u>pl</u> ane | B. <u>sa</u> fety | C. <u>tr</u> affic | D. <u>st</u> ation |
| 3. A. <u>playe</u> d | B. <u>close</u> d | C. <u>fill</u> ed | D. <u>need</u> ed |
| 4. A. <u>h</u> ead | B. <u>gr</u> eat | C. <u>de</u> ath | D. <u>br</u> ead |

Choose the word that has a different stress pattern from the others

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|-----------|-----------|
| 1. A. agree | B. hurry | C. enter | D. visit |
| 2. A. station | B. season | C. police | D. sandal |
| 3. A. silent | B. noisy | C. pretty | D. polite |
| 4. A. fasten | B. describe | C. listen | D. hover |

Choose the best word or phrase to complete the sentences.

1. You should look right and left when you go (along/ up/ down/ across).
2. Avatar is a 3D big hit – the special (effects/ scenes/ stages/ music) are amazing.
3. (Which/ What/ Who/ Why) are you talking to? – John.
4. Linh used to (do/ does/ doing/ did) jigsaw puzzles in his spare time.
5. (There/ This/ It/ That) is not very far from here to the harbour.
6. My mum (catches/ goes/ does/ runs) the bus to work every morning, but Dad drives.
7. I'm sure you'll find the film (amuse/ amusing/ amused/ to amuse).
8. (Although/ However/ In spite of/ Despite) the film was gripping, Tom slept from beginning to end.

Complete each sentence below by filling each blank with the correct form of the word provided.

1. Thanksgiving is a (season) _____ festival held in the USA and some other countries.
2. My mother liked the _____ of that young pianist. (perform)

Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Read and choose the correct answer to complete the passage below.

When I was a kid, my parents (1) _____ take me to the movie theater. When I went there for the first time, I was amazed how big the screen was. The sound system was awesome too. (2) _____ I didn't remember the exact name of the first movie I watched in the cinema, I remembered that it was a cartoon. During the whole movie, everyone laughed a lot at the (3) _____ characters. However, the last scene was so (4) _____ that I almost cried. (5) _____ I grow up, I often go to the cinema with my friends to get relaxed after hard working hours.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. didn't | B. was | C. used to | D. were |
| 2. A. However | B. Although | C. Despite | D. But |
| 3. A. entertain | B. entertaining | C. entertained | D. entertains |
| 4. A. move | B. moving | C. moved | D. moves |
| 5. A. When | B. Where | C. What | D. How |

Read and choose the correct answer.

Do you know a mouse which typically wears red shorts, large yellow shoes, and white gloves? Yes, it must be Mickey Mouse, one of the world's most recognizable characters. He was created by Walt Disney and Ub Iwerks at the Walt Disney Studios in 1928 and has been the official mascot of the Walt Disney Company. Mickey often appears alongside his girlfriend Minnie Mouse, his pet dog Pluto, his friend Donald Duck and Goofy, and his nemesis Pete.

Mickey officially made its first public appearance in the short film Steamboat Willie (1928). It was one of the first sound cartoons. He went on to appear in over 130 films, including The Band Concert (1935), Brave Little Tailor (1938). Mickey appeared mostly in short films, but also occasionally in feature-length films. Ten of Mickey's cartoons were nominated for the Academy Award Best Animated Short Film. One of these cartoons, Lend a Paw, won the award in 1942. In 1978, Mickey became the first cartoon character to have a star on the Hollywood Walk of Fame.

1. What does Mickey Mouse typically wear?

- | | |
|-----------------|--|
| A. black shorts | B. large yellow shoes and white gloves |
|-----------------|--|

C. jeans and T-shirt

D. long trousers

2. What is the official mascot of the Walt Disney Company?

A. Walt Disney

B. Ub Iwerks

C. Mickey

D. Minnie Mouse

3. When did Mickey officially debut?

A. 1928

B. 1935

C. 1938

D. 1942

4. How many Mickey's cartoons won the Academy Award for Best Animated Short Film?

A. ten

B. one

C. three

D. none

5. When did Mickey become the first cartoon character to have a star on the Hollywood Walk of Fame?

A. 1938

B. 1940

C. 1978

D. 1942

Make sentences, using the words or phrases given

1. Most / my friends / go / school / foot /.

2. We / very interested / listening to music / late / Sunday evenings /.

Rewrite the sentences so that it has similar meaning as the sentences printed before.

1. They didn't often go to the cinema every Sunday last year. (not use to)

=>

2. Although he studied hard, he failed the exam

Despite

Make questions for the following underlined part.

1.

It is 120km from Ha Long to Hà Nội.

2.

He likes pop music because it helps him relax.